
Dear President Walker-Myers, 

We respectfully submit to the Board of Alders the attached Order proposing that the 

corner of Wooster Street and Brown Street be designated as “Frank and Filomena Pepe 

Corner” to honor the 100th anniversary of Frank Pepe’s Pizzeria on Wooster Street and 

their significant contributions to creating New Haven-style pizza or “apizza.” 

To honor Frank and Filomena Pepe and their family, we ask that the Board of Alders 

approve this Order, which calls for the designation of the corner, as mentioned above, in 

recognition of the originators of New Haven-style pizza in perpetuity, officially 

commemorating their legacy in New Haven. 

 

Thank you for considering this communication. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Honorable Ellen Cupo 

Alder, Ward 8 

 

Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Congresswoman 

 

 


